
 
26th October 2009 
 

Museum to Remember Fallen Comrades 
Sunday 8th November 2009 
Service to commence at 10.45am 
 
The Royal Air Force Museum Cosford will be holding a Remembrance Service paying 
respect to those Service men and women who have made the ultimate sacrifice during 
their tours of duty. 
 
For those wishing to pay their respects the Museum will be holding a Service of 
Remembrance in Hangar 1 on Sunday 8th November. The service will be lead by Rev (Wg 
Cdr) L E Spicer, C of E Chaplain RAF Cosford, in front of the Hurricane with visitors, ATC and 
RAF personnel present.  
 
All visitors to the Museum are welcome to join the service for this Act of Remembrance and 
are politely requested, if they with to attend, to assemble in Hangar 1 no later than 10:45 am 
when the Service will commence.  A bugler will mark the beginning of 2 minutes silence with 
the sounding of The Last Post. 
 
Organiser Philip Clayton, says:  
“We will be paying homage to those servicemen and women from generations past who died 
defending others.  We are also, paying our thanks to the thousands of men and women who 
put their lives at risk in the line of duty”. 
 
Alongside the service will be the 'Lest We Forget' exhibition which is a poignant and 
unflinching temporary exhibition that highlights the sacrifices made during human conflict and 
will be on display from 27th October – 15th November in the Museum’s Hangar 1.   
 
The Museum is open daily from 10am – 6pm. Entry to the Museum and participation are 
FREE. For further information, please call the Royal Air Force Museum, Cosford on 01902 
376 200 or visit the museum website, www.rafmuseum.org. 

…ends 
 
Notes To Editors: 
• Royal Air Force Museum Cosford, Shifnal, Shropshire, TF11 8UP 
• Open daily between 10am – 6pm (Last admission 5.00pm) 
• FREE admission  
• For further information and all media enquiries please contact 

Karen Crick on 01902 376 200 or email karen.crick@rafmuseum.org 
• www.rafmuseum.org  
• RAF Museum Cosford images & logo available at: 
      http://www.rafmuseum.org.uk/cosford/media-enquiries/downloads.cfm 
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